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26th January 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Year 6 Residential Visit: Weds 27th – Fri 29th November 2024 – Hindleap Warren, East Sussex 
 
We are pleased to confirm that we have booked the Year 6 residential visit for the next academic year at Hindleap 
Warren Activity Centre in East Sussex from Weds 27th – Fri 29th November 2024. 
 
Hindleap Warren is a centre that we have used for the Year 6 residentials for the last couple of years and it is an 
established company that has been working with young people for over 50 years. It is a purpose-built activity centre 
set in 300 acres of private woodland in Sussex. The centre offers a wide range of activities, including archery, challenge 
courses, zip wires, low and high ropes to name but a few! All activities are led by qualified and experienced outdoor 
education workers and are adapted to suit each visiting group. More information can be found at: 
https://hindleapwarren.org/information-zone/our-activities/ We will ensure that the range of activities the children 
participate in are different to those completed at the Runway End Centre in Year 4.  
 
The full cost of the visit is £245.00 per child. We now require a non-refundable deposit of £64.50 by Friday 1st March 
2024. This payment will confirm your child’s place on the visit. The final balance of £180.50 will then need to be paid 
by Friday 6th September 2024. This can be paid in one lump sum or in several instalments. As this is paid through 
SCOPAY, you have the ability to pay for this as and when your finances allow and we hope this flexibility helps you to 
spread the cost. The only requirement is that the full amount is paid by Friday 6th September 2024 when we will have 
to pay the company.  
 
All payments to be made via the SCOPAY online system. In an effort to reduce paper, we have set up an online 
permission form on SCOPAY that you will need to complete before it will give you the payment option. 
 
If you are experiencing difficulties making any financial payments, please contact the school office in the first 
instance. 
 
Thank you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Harrison 
Year 6 Class Teacher 
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